
Reception Newsletter
Friday 27th February

Dear Parents/Guardians

We have enjoyed our first week in school after the half term break. On Monday we
celebrated the Chinese New Year by watching dancers perform a Chinese Lion
Dance.

This week we have been acting out the story of “The Gingerbread Man” and we have
also written the story and made our own books. We have also been learning about 3D
shapes this week. We have been exploring our environment to look for 3D shapes
around us.

Our topic this term is called “Journeys.” The children have been given work to do at
home called “My Journey.” Please help your child to think about a journey they have
been on and write down your child’s ideas. This will be shared during our circle time
on Monday.

Next week we will be completing lots of activities to celebrate Book Week. Some of
the activities will include a Readathon, designing a “Where’s Wally?” postcard, and
going on a “Where’s Wally?” hunt in our school environment. On Friday the children
can come to school dressed up as their favourite story character.

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and
the children were so proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!
Have a wonderful weekend!
The Reception Team
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